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Mr. Korf 

Ms. Anderson 

 

I am writing to inform you that I will retire from my position as 

ELL Paraprofessional at Pelican Rapids High School effective 

December 31, 2018. 

 

I began my work in Pelican Rapids as a substitute teacher. In 

the fall of 2008 I took the position of paraprofessional in the 

ELL room. 

The staff at PRHS is an amazing group with which to work. Their 

support of one another and their GENUINE concern and care 

for each individual student is commendable.  

The administrative staff works very hard to do all that they can 

to accommodate and facilitate an optimal learning 

environment. 

My best wishes for continued growth and leadership. And it IS 

true, “Our Differences drive our greatness”. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Merilee Ottoson 


